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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Burglaries and attempted Burglaries  08/19/21  

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

21BU013236, 21BU013252, 21BU013257, 
21BU013266, 21BU013265, 21BU013264, 
21BU013263, 21BU013258, 21BU013281, 
21BU013280, 13BU013277. 

1100 block of North Avenue, Hannaford Plaza, Hickok 
St, and 400 block of Pine St.  

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Cpl. O. Byrne (802) 540-2345 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sgt. Michael Henry  

SUSPECT: Unknown at this time AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Unknown   

SUSPECT DISPOSITION:    

 

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On August 19, 2021, The Burlington Police Department has received multiple calls from 

business owners along the 1100 block of North Avenue regarding their businesses being broken 

into or attempted to be broken into.   

 

Preliminary investigation revealed forced entry was made into one (1) business resulting in 

property being stolen, to include portions of Vermont State Inspection stickers.  Several other 

businesses in the Hannaford Plaza reported pry marks on doors however the suspect (s) was 

unsuccessful with gaining entry into the businesses.  

 

In addition to these incidents mentioned above, Burlington Police Department received 4 more 

reports of burglaries, one was a residence, where the homeowner was leaving for work and 

interrupted a male attempting to climb through a window.  The male suspect fled the scene.  

However, the homeowner did not report this incident to the police until a few hours later.  

 

 

The remaining burglaries and attempted burglaries occurred in the area of 400 Pine St, all 

businesses. Preliminary investigation revealed the suspect(s) gained entry into one (1) business 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

and stole property.  The other businesses suffered pry marks on doors however the suspect(s) 

was unsuccessful with gaining entry into the businesses. 

 

A total of 11 burglaries occurred overnight in the City of Burlington.  The investigating Officer 

is actively investigating these incident and when surveillance video is obtain the video will be 

released.  The Burlington Police Department is asking anyone with information about this 

incidents to contact the Burlington Police Department at (802) 658-2704 or Cpl. Byrne’s at (802) 

540-2345. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


